

July 2, 2018

Sadie Renee Miller #223388 P.O. Box 543 Taylor, AZ 85939

## Dear Sadie:

It is my honor to inform you that you have been selected to receive the Silver Creek Rotary Scholarship to assist you with tuition, books and fees at Northland Pioneer College. On behalf of the Rotarians, please accept my heartfelt congratulations! Your pursuit of a college education, in spite of the challenges you face - and have faced - is inspiring and commendable.

A check in the amount of \$1,000.00 has been sent to the NPC Business Office to be applied to your student account. Disbursements will come from the NPC Financial Aid office about two weeks prior to the start of the Fall 2018 semester. If you have any questions, please contact me. Meanwhile, all the best to you as you continue your studies at Northland Pioneer College!

Sincerely,

Betsyann Wilson, Executive Director

NPC Friends & Family 1611 South Main Street Snowflake, AZ 85937 928-536-6245 www.npcfriendsfamily.org

Never believe that a few caring people can't change the world. For indeed, that's all who ever have.
-Margaret Mead

Cc: NPC Financial Aid Office; NPC Business Office; NPC Bookstore; Larry Scarber